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DECLARATION 
 
 
 
 
August 15, 2018 
 
 
I am a technical consultant to the broadcast and communication industry.  I have over 
twenty years of experience in the design and installation of broadcast systems.  I am 
familiar with the Federal Communications Commission’s rules found in the Code of 
Federal Regulations Title 47.  I have a Bachelor of Science degree in broadcast 
engineering and am certified by the Society of Broadcast Engineers (SBE) as a 
Professional Broadcast Engineer.  I have been responsible for and directly involved with 
the installation and testing of numerous FM directional antennas.  My work and 
experience are a matter of record with the Commission. 
 
Entercom Communications, Inc. retained my services to oversee the proper installation 
of a new directional FM broadcast antenna for WROQ (Facility ID #: 318). 
 
The Electronics Research, Inc. model 1183-4CP-DA (ERI Project #: 35943C/1) for WROQ 
was assembled and installed in accordance with the manufacturer’s documentation 
provided in drawing #: IA35943C-1 Revision A, and the directional antenna system 
description and proof of performance dated August 9, 2018.  
 
I declare, under penalty of perjury, that the foregoing declaration is true and accurate 
to the best of my knowledge, information, and belief. 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Neese 
President 
MultiTech Consulting, Inc. 
 


